Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh
Department of Labor (Dol)
Ministry of Labor and Employment
4 RAJUK Avenue
Dhaka 1000, Bangladesh

Memo No. 40.02.0000.037.14.006.2015/06 Date. 23" March 2017

Notice for Invitation for Bid (IFB)

International Competitive Bidding (ICB)

For Development of Occupational Diseases Hospital, Labor Welfare Center and
Commercial Complexes at Tongi, Gazipur through PPP

Department of Labor (DoL), under Ministry of Labor and Employment, Government of the People's
Republic of Bangladesh, intends to develop an Occupational Diseases Hospital, Labor Welfare
Center and Commercial Complexes through PPP model at Tongi, Gazipur.

Dol invites interested bidders and/or bidding consortiums to participate in the selection of a Private
Partner through International Competitive Bidding (ICB) process for the “Development of
Occupational Diseases Hospital, Labor Welfare Center and Commercial Complexes at Tongi,
Gazipur through PPP". Department of Labor envisages the bidder/consortiums to undertake
designing, building, financing, operation & maintenance of the project, based on terms and
conditions set out in the PPP Contract.

Interested bidders may submit their Bids in response to this IFB wherein bidders will be selected for
developing the project. Details of the Project, Bid submission process and requirements have been
set out in the IFB.

Interested bidders have to register through an on-line process at http://www.pppo.gov.bd and
subsequently have to purchase the IFB with a non-refundable amount of BDT 10,000.00 (BDT Ten
Thousand Only) as outlined in the on-line process to participate in the bidding process. A pre-bid
meeting will be organized on 6" April 2017 which would be duly notified to the registered bidders
through the on-line process.

Bids must be submitted on or before 1200 hours BST, on 18" May 2017 to the following address:

Mr. Abu Hena Mostafa Kamal, Director of Labor, Department of Labor, 4 RAJUK
Avenue, Dhaka-1000.

Authority reserves the right to accept, reject and/or re-invite the bids without assigning any reason,
whatsoever.

Abu Ashrif Mahmud

Deputy Director (Planning)
Department of Labor

Tel: +88-02-9566455

E-mail: ashrifdol@hotmail.com




